
Sheriff Bob Gualtieri
Pinellas County Sheriff's Office

"Leading The Way For A Safer Pinellas"

April 6, 2023

Honorable Janet Long, Chair
Pinellas County Board of County Commissioners
315 Court Street
Clearwater, Florida 33756

RE: LOCAL LAW ENFORCEMENT TRUST FUND FY23

Dear Commissioner Long:

The following is a request for funding from the Local Law Enforcement Trust Fund:

1) Beth Dillinger Foundation
2) Florida Dream Center Inc.
3) Florida Missing Children's Day
4) Pace Center for Girls Inc.

TOTAL

Operating Expenses
$ 10,000.00

1,000.00
1,000.00
500.00

$ 12,500.00

1) The Beth Dillinger Foundation clothes and educates needy children.

2) Florida Dream Center provides resources and aid to at-risk communities.

3) Florida Missing Children's Day provides the Florida Department of Law Enforcement
assistance, funding, and promotional support to raise awareness on missing children.

4) Pace Center for Girls Inc. provides well-being, self-efficacy, and academic outcomes among
girls, preparing them to lead productive lives as engaged members of their communities.

I certify this request complies with Florida Statute 932.7055 (5)(b). Please forward $12,500.00 from
the appropriated Local Law Enforcement Trust Funds to my Fiscal Affairs Bureau.

Sincerely,

Sheriff Bob Gualtieri
Pinellas County, Florida

BG:SEK/nmj

cc: Barry A. Burton, County Administrator
Jeanette Phillips, Chief Deputy Director, Clerk of the Circuit Court
Chris Rose, Director, Office of Management and Budget
John Ondrovic, Analyst, Office of Management and Budget
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